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In order to receive Title IV financial aid a student must be fully admitted to OCCC in an eligible program, meet the age 
the age of compulsory attendance in Oregon, and have a high school diploma or GED. 
 

The Financial Aid Administrator shall be responsible for evaluating the validity of a student’s high school completion if 

the college or the United States Department of Education has reason to believe that the high school diploma is not valid 

or was not obtained from an entity that provides secondary school education. 


